
Dear Friends and Neighbors, 

What a difference a year makes! The Boca Grande Health Clinic has recovered beautifully from 
Hurricane Ian – in fact, more quickly than many of us. Thanks to our generous Island community, the 
team at the Clinic has been planning a brighter future for our community, to provide us with even 
better healthcare right here on our cherished Island. 

The Clinic has a 76-year history and is now staffed with three outstanding board-certified primary-
care physicians, who specialize in emergency medicine, family practice, and internal medicine. Our 
incredible doctors, nurses, medical assistants, radiology technician, and administrative staff are what 
makes the Clinic such a valuable asset to the Island.  

Boca Grande Health Clinic Highlights: 

 6,000 Patient visits a year
 415 X-Rays performed
 5,000 COVID-19 tests
 1,500 Flu shots
 5,250 COVID-19 vaccinations and

boosters

 Three full-time physicians
 Four Registered Nurses
 One Licensed Practical Nurse
 Two Medical Assistants
 One X-Ray Technician
 Four Administrative & Patient coordinators

The Clinic now offers in-house lab processing and ultrasound-imaging services, made possible by 
generous donors. The Clinic is largely dependent on its Foundation and our community to bridge the 
gap between the Clinic’s revenue and operating budget. We are grateful for your philanthropic spirit, 
which makes Boca Grande so special and unique. 

I continue to have great faith in our small, yet mighty community to ensure that the Clinic remains 
accessible on the Island for many years to come. Please join me in making a gift to the Boca Grande 
Health Clinic Foundation’s Annual Fund. 

With gratitude, 

Nancy G. Hayden 
Annual Giving Chair 




